

B.M.W.

RIDERS

TO LEDO, INC.

1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605 NEW SLETTER



NOVEMBER 1977

Howe Yaw1:

I start this newsletter this month with mixed feelings. I volunteered to write the newsletter for one year. I have learned a lot, and found out it is a time consuming job. It takes about 10 hours to put this newsletter togather from start to finish. I have just agreed to run for newsletter editor again next year, and I wonder if it is worth it. What's wrong with the rest of you?? Tom Fuchs has canvassed all the members of this club about running for the various offices, and has got maybe one name for each office. As of this newsletter, we have no one running for President. I ask you, if none of you care anymore about your club than this, then why the hell should I. We should have at least 3 or 4 members running for each office, but NO, you want to set back, and let someone else do it, then bitch about the results. Its your club, you make the difference. GET INVOLVED, OR WE'LL DIE!!

The Halloween Party came off as planned Saturday, Oct. 29. We had some weird looking members, and guests, good food, good music, and decorations. Thank you, Gayle Snively, and Norm Radtke. After it was over everyone pitched in and cleaned up the two rooms.

Candidates: (This is a joke people.)

PRESIDENT --- ??

Vice PRESIDENT -- Ralph StJohn
SECRETARY -- Marjorie Ashton

TECHNICAL ADVISOR -- Dale Foster

TREASURER -- Rita Morgan Ray Williams
ROAD CAPTAIN -- Huntz Gregory Gayle Snively
Norm Radtke

NEWSLETTER EDITOR -- Bill Morgan

BRAND X: It was brought up, and voted in at the October meeting that those members who ride brand X bikes will have full club privileges. No more discrimination. This was long overdue. But, brand X are still not to exceed 10% of membership. Which right now would be 4 members.

Club Property: Anyone not holding office, who has any club property, is to return it at once to Tom Fuchs, or Ralph St John. If you can not do it yourself, call eather one of these two men, and they will come and pick it up.

1978 BMWs on display at Shiets. Come see. Also winter storage, in heated building, for your BMW or Brand X. Call 332 9902 ask for Mark.

ANNUAL BANQUET: Enclosed with this newsletter you will find your Banquet reservation sheet. Fill it out, enclose check, and send to Don Smith at once. Meat Choice, whichever meat most of you vote for, will be the one served, not all three.

Meeting: Our next meeting will be Tuesday, November 8 at Woodland Estates Mobil Home Park on Oregon Rd. at 8:00 P.M. See ya then.

GET INVOLVED. OR WE'LL DIE

Rita Morgan Newsletter Editor